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MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL MEETING
OF THE MANCOS SCHOOL DISTRICT RE-6 BOARD OF EDUCATION
NOVEMBER 9, 2020 AT 6:00 P.M.
IN THE HIGH SCHOOL ROOM #223
CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL

The special meeting of the Board of Education - Mancos School District RE-6 was called to order by Board President Pamela Coppinger at 6:01 pm. Ms. Coppinger led the Pledge of Allegiance.

	Pam Coppinger
	President
	Present

	Tim Hunter
	Vice President
	Present

	Boe Hawkins
	Secretary
	Tardy

	Katie Cahill-Volpe
	Treasurer
	Present

	Blake Mitchell
	Director
	Present

	
	
	

	Also in attendance:
	Brian Hanson
	Superintendent

	
	Heather McKie
	Administrative Assistant

	
	Cathy Epps
	Pk-5 Principal

	 
	John Marchino
	Secondary Principal

	
	 Heath Showalter
	Director of Operations/Athletics

	
	Ed Whritner
	PBL Director

	
	 Emily Hayes
	 

	
	Amanda Zufelt
	 

	
	Tressa Jukes
	  

	
	Monty Guiles
	 

	
	Kylie Guiles
	

	
	Tia Imel
	 

	
	 
	 

	
	 
	


APPROVAL OF AGENDA

MOTION by Mr. Hunter to approve the meeting agenda. 
Mr. Mitchell seconds.

AYE: Ms. Cahill-Volpe, Ms. Coppinger, Mr. Hunter, and Mr. Mitchell. NO: None. 
Motion carried 4-0.
DISCUSSION: Board members listened to members of Montezuma County Public Health and Southwest Hospital discuss the implications of increased COVID rates in Montezuma County.  They are asking the school to consider moving to remote learning during the time between Thanksgiving Break and Christmas Break, resuming in-person learning on January 11, 2021.  Mr. Hanson recommended to continue in-person learning until we are unable to systematically stay open. All board members were in agreement with Mr. Hanson’s recommendation to keep our schools open to in-person learning.
ADJOURNMENT
The meeting was adjourned by consensus at 7:43 p.m.
_____________________________________________

Pamela Coppinger, President

_____________________________________________

Boe Hawkins, Secretary
Vision:
We will engage every student in rigorous and meaningful learning experiences that foster the development of critical thinking, cooperation, communication, technical skills and citizenship beyond the classroom.  


